
 
Environment & Development Services 
Bailey House  |  Rawmarsh Road  |  Rotherham  |  S60 1TD 
Tel: 01709 822380        Fax: 01709 822370 
E:mail: andrew.lee@rotherham.gov.uk 
 
My Reference                Your Reference               Please ask for: 
129/U118             Andrew Lee 
 
 
Add1        date 
Add2 
Add3 
Add4 
Postcode 
 
 
Dear  
 
Walesmoor Avenue, Wales / Kiveton Park – Proposed traffic calming scheme 
(consultation letter) 
 
With reference to the above, please find attached details of a proposed traffic 
calming scheme for Walesmoor Avenue, Littlemoor Avenue and Sycamore Avenue, 
Wales, which is being proposed as part of the housing development currently taking 
place to the south-east of Walesmoor Avenue. 
 
Subject to the results of the consultation, it is proposed to install twelve round-topped 
road humps, 75mm high by 3.7metres long in the locations shown on the attached 
plan, with funding for the scheme being made available by the developer. 
 
Although the layout of the roads within the new housing development have been 
designed to encourage motorists to travel at low speeds, Walesmoor Avenue is 
different in character, due to the era in which it was constructed, as a consequence 
vehicle speeds are likely to be higher. Therefore, to ensure consistently lower vehicle 
speeds in the area, it is proposed to introduce traffic calming measures along 
Walesmoor Avenue and adjoining roads. 
 
Although no timescale has been set for introducing this scheme, I would be grateful 
to receive any comments you may have on the proposal at your earliest 
convenience, together with an indication as to whether you are in agreement with the 
scheme, or not. Should I not hear from you by 10 July 2009, I will assume you do not 
have any objections. 
 
I trust this is acceptable, however, if you wish to discuss this scheme further please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours  
 
 
 
Andrew Lee 
Planning and Regeneration Service 
 


